Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Executive Board Meeting

Minutes for Sept. 14, 2009 

Members in Attendance:
Byrnes, Tribbey, Marshall, St Jean, Eisner

Items Discussed:

1. Ten new shirts were purchased (4XL, 2L, 3M, 1 Sm)

2. President Byrnes sent an article to the Greenbelt Gazette in an effort to recruit new drivers. We currently have approximately 88 members or 68 driving teams, covering 30 sessions per week.

3. Sheriff Dawsy insists on accuracy when chronicling the gassing up of the car.

4. On July 30, the car overheated while Fred Davenport was driving. The car needed to be towed. The fan was fixed and the a/c seems to be working correctly now, too. 

5. The car received routine maintenance, in the form of a ninety thousand mile checkup. The tires were changed as were the brake pads.

6. Next month’s speaker will be from Hospice. Our December speaker will be a representative of Habitat for Humanity.

7. The Civic Association has asked Crime Watch drivers to keep a list of water violators.

8. Our next meeting will take place on October 12, 2009.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary

